


SUBJECT; PARK WEST PLAZA DEVELOPMENT 

Hello, my name is Jennifer Morgan; this communication is in support of Rabid Brewing. 

I’ve had the pleasure of knowing the owners of Rabid Brewing, Raiye and Tobias for 
about seven years. 

I have visited over 150 microbreweries during my travels over the past 20 years and 
while many provide good beer, none have ever come close to providing the warmth and 
acceptance to anyone who walks through the door.   

One can see that brewing quality beer takes second place only to their having personal 
relationships to anyone open to it.  This not at all the norm for brewery owners- it is 
actually rare and therefore a major reason for Rabid’s success. 

I am in awe of Raiye and Tobias having done what many businesses were unable to do- 
KEEP THEIR DREAM ALIVE AND SURVIVE THE COVID PANDEMIC.  

Now they wish to continue building that dream into its next phase which is to provide the 
full service of having great food to pair with their great beer accompanied by the 
wonderful personalized experience they provide.   

Their dream of staying in the community in which they started and building upon their 
success requires a location with greater vehicular traffic and the space in which to do it. 

They have found everything they need in the new location being discussed today. 

I hope this Board will consider their already significant contributions to the Village of 
Homewood, and the community and help Rabid Brewing reach its dreams of expanding 
its customer base and becoming an even greater partner in growth for both entities. 

Thank you. 










